Student Led Peer Mediation
Dear ,

First, | want to thank you for your interest and the time and energy you spent
applying to be a peer mediator for your school’s student-led peer mediation
program. Because of our rigorous qualifications for the program, we could not
accept a large number of capable students that applied. Unfortunately, at this time,
you were not selected to serve as a peer mediator for the school this year.

We strongly believe that you have many strengths and characteristics that would
benefit our program, but only a certain number of students can be selected. We
appreciate your interest in our program. We encourage you to apply again next
year.

Sincerely,
Conflict Resolution Center St. Louis
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